

The Montgomery County Society for The Prevention of Cruelty to Animals

September 12, 2007

Ms Noemi W. Debriano
CANINE SAFETY SYSTEMS INC
266 Mill Road
Quakertown PA 18951

Dear Ms. Debriano:

Special thanks to you and Canine Safety Systems for helping to further our organization's services for the animals within Montgomery County.

Your thoughtful gift of \$75.00 will help us in our continued efforts to improve the treatment of animals and the placement of homeless pets into new homes. Your generosity means that the animals that we are committed to will have the resources available for the betterment of their lives.

We will be happy to accept additional brochures of Pet Stop and will place them in our three shelters along with brochures from competitive companies.

With good wishes and thanks again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Carmen J. Ronio Executive Director

CJR:ew